Town of Barre Public Hearing/2025 Budget October 29, 2024

Present: Supervisor Sean Pogue

Councilman Kirk Mathes Councilman George McKenna Councilwoman Margaret Swan Councilman David Waters

Also present: Maureen Beach, Town Clerk; Lee Preston, Bookkeeper, Iva McKenna, Alice Mathes, Steve Coville.

Supervisor Pogue called the public hearing to order at 6:00pm.

Supervisor Pogue discussed the reason for the meeting, to discuss the proposed budget for 2025. He read the Legal Notice that was published in the Daily News stating the date and time of this Public Hearing.

Margaret Swan made a motion to adjourn the Public Hearing, seconded by David Waters.

Public Hearing was closed at 6:07pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Beach, Town Clerk